
-----Original Message----- 
From: Dan Acevedo [mailto:dan@southernmostguns.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 19, 2015 10:51 AM 
To: Angela Budde 
Subject: Contractor review board 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern this is Dan with Dan ace roofing.  
I I am requesting to stay when the contractor board for the next two years. Contact me if you need any 
further information. 305-797-8993.  
 
Southernmost guns Inc. 
5613 3rd Ave. 
Key West, FL 33040 
 
 
 
 
I've got a firm policy on gun control. If there's a gun around, I want to be the one controlling it.  
 
-Clint Eastwood 
 


